
Decision – TTC Asset Management Plan 
Page 1 of 1 

 

 

2024 TTC Asset Management Plan 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board on April 11, 2024, adopted the following: 

That the TTC Board:  

1. Approve the attached 2024 Asset Management Plan.  

2. Forward the TTC’s 2024 Asset Management Plan to the City Manager of the City of 
Toronto for submission and incorporation into the City’s Asset Management Plan. 

3. That the TTC Board request the International Association of Public Transport (UITP) 
to conduct a peer-review of the TTC’s subway and streetcar assets and maintenance 
programs, with the proposed scope of the peer review to be confirmed at the next 
meeting of the Audit & Risk Management Committee. 

 


